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ADDENDUM #1 

RFP 20-002 

2020 LMIG Street Paving 

This addendum is being issued to address questions submitted on RFP 20-002. 

 

Q1. Do you anticipate extending the bid due date? 
A1. No. The City understands the current health guidelines: however, we will accept electronic bids. 
 
Q2. What additional details are you willing to provide, if any, beyond what is stated in bid documents    

concerning how you will identify the winning bid? 
A2. All information regarding the award process can be found in the RFP document. Please see Section 

7.0 FINAL SELECTION. 
 

Q3. Was this bid posted to the nationwide free bid notification website at www.MyGovWatch.com/free? 

A3. No. 
 
Q4. Other than your own website, where was this bid posted? 
A4. The Georgia Procurement Registry website at: https://ssl.doas.state.ga.us/gpr/index. 
 
Q5. Can you please tell me if there is an engineer’s estimate available? 
A5. There is no engineer’s estimate. 
 
Q6. Also, I was wondering if there is an anticipated start date and plan holders list available? 
A6. The estimated start date is early to mid-August, and there is no plan holders list. 
 
Q7. Is the distance listed on the RFP correct?  
A7. No, there was an error. The distance for Heritage Way should state 2,138 feet or 0.4049242 miles.  
 
 

This addendum should be singed and returned with your proposal. 

Christy Case 
City Accountant 
City of Auburn, Georgia 
 

Company Name __________________________________________________________ 

 

Authorized Representative __________________________________________________ 
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